
Over the last few weeks, our team have
begun engaging with the neighbouring
properties to our proposed Ambrosia Wind
Farm. If we haven’t spoken to you yet, we
appreciate your patience while we try to
contact everyone in the immediate area
and hope to talk with you soon. 

We’ve also had the chance to speak to
some of the local businesses in the area
on how we can work together in the future.
Everyone's input is very important to us!  

We are excited to share we are now about to
commence surveys which will inform the project design
and future approvals documentation. Our consultants
will be in the Moodiarrup area from May 27th 2024. 

Ecological surveys are scheduled first and will be
undertaken to determine the condition and potential
significance of flora and fauna, which will inform the
areas for targeted spring surveys later this year. 

What’s next?Green Wind Renewables
 - moving forward

Want more information?
We are eager to provide you with information on the
project and understand your perspective of our plans.
Community consultation activities are an important
and ongoing part of this process as we develop the
Ambrosia Wind Farm.  
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For further information regarding
Green Wind Renewables, please
visit our website or scan the QR
code below. 

Our Community Relations
Coordinator, Sarah Carlin 
is also available on
sarah.carlin@greenwind.com.au
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